
 
DATE: December 13, 1999 

 
 
TO: Robert Brandon     FROM: Martin R. Cramton, Jr. 

Zoning Administrator       Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition No. 82-14(c), Coffey Creek Business Park. 
 
 
Attached is a site plan for the Dye-Chem International site located in the Coffey Creek Business Park.  The 
plan indicates a reduction in the required 15-foot separation between the building and parking.   Since this 
change is minor, I am administratively approving this revised plan. Please use this revised plan when 
evaluating requests for building permits and certificates of occupancy. 
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